From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 06 March 2017 17:47

To: 'Tara Stewart-Milne'

Subject: RE: IPCC Inv Appeal- Your ref: 2015/049718

Dear Tara Stewart-Milne,
Thank you for the update email.

| was waiting till | got this so | could send the information over. This are the sent emails to Chris Rixon from
myself.

| will need to do this in 3 lots of emails as | think the size may well go over.
If there is anything else you need please let me know,
Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Tara Stewart-Milne [mailto:tara.stewart-milne@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 06 March 2017 11:17

To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk’

Subject: IPCC Inv Appeal- Your ref: 2015/049718

Dear Ms Cordell,

You have requested an update by email once the above appeal has been allocated to a casework manager. | can confirm
I have been allocated the appeal.

| note you contacted the IPCC on 22 February 2017 advising you wished to provide further information, however, it does
not appear we have received this. Please can you confirm whether you still intend to provide this additional information?

Kind Regards,
Tara

Tara Stewart-Milne
Casework Manager

Independent Police Complaints Commission
PO Box 473, Sale, M33 0BW

Tel: 0161 246 8572

WWW.ipcc.gov.uk
IPCC Statutory Guidance on the handling of police complaints
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